
 

 

 
6th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Changes to Year 8 Groups After Half Term 
 
I am writing to let you know that due to a review of the Year 8 groups from the first half-term your child 
has been moved classes for this half-term.  This is due to constantly reviewing the groups following the 
changes at the end of the last academic year and ensuring that all students receive the best education.  
The move is not anything that your child has done wrong in their lessons, but we are always looking at 
ways to support and challenge the learning that takes place in the classroom.  
 
I appreciate that some of the students struggled with the group changes at the start of Year 8 and so if this 
move creates any further concerns, then please encourage them to come and speak to me in 313.  The 
move will hopefully then be stable for the rest of the academic year and allow your child to continue to 
make progress and feel happy in the new group that they are in. 
 
If you have any particular questions or concerns about the changes then please feel free to also contact me 
on the details below.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr C. Flynn  
flynn@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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